[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
January 26, 2015
12:00 pm, University Union Board Room
Present: Nathan Miczo (chair), Samit Chakravorti, Tawnya Adkins Covert, Courtney Blankenship, Magdelyn Helwig, Mei Wen, Debra Allwardt, Neil Baird.  Absent: Julia Albarracin.
 
 1. The meeting was called to order at 12:04 pm. 
 2. Approval of Minutes from 12-08-2014. Approved as submitted.
 3. Announcements:
FL350 update. The Foreign Language department would like to have the WID designation removed and to list the course as a general education option. However, discussion is ongoing regarding if the course may be cross-listed as WID and General Education.
Miczo asked the committee to review the WID website in terms of layout/guidelines and anything that might provide insight into a course being both a discipline writing specific course AND a general education course.
4.	Overenrollment Policy
	Miczo reported that 1 course in Music and 1 course in LEJA were overenrolled for the Spring, 2015 semester. He contacted them in December and LEJA responded that resources were not available. The report on overenrolled courses will be submitted to faculty senate in March.
	  
5. WID Journal
Discussion included the submission process will not be competitive, however there will not be automatic acceptance. A signoff sheet will need to be included. Helwig offered to send a signoff sheet. Possible name proposed: “WID Collection.”   

6.	Scheduling Training Sessions for Spring 
	Allwardt, Baird, Helwig and Wen volunteered. Neil specifically volunteered for quad cities training. Sessions will include “assignment design and sequencing workshop” and “submission/approval of WID courses.” The titles, dates, and description for these two sessions need to be submitted to Nathan so that he may submit them to CITR.

7.	Review of WID Courses: Initial Procedures
	Review is voluntary at this point. Helwig suggested volunteers could revise their syllabi according to new guidelines, fill out the application and submit their syllabi. Volunteers should be told this isn’t a punitive process but an opportunity for suggestions and assistance. Adkins Covert and Allwardt volunteered to assist. Allwardt volunteered to try and find an old email to chairs, modify it and share a draft with the committee.

8.	New Business 
	Adkins Covert offered to identify the WID courses being offered this semester.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:48 p.m. The next meeting time will be at noon, February 9.


Respectfully,   Courtney Blankenship
 
